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June 19, 2025      

RE: New Laboratory Building 
 Project No. B25-PW-107032-500638 
 Rejection of  Bids 
 
Please be advised that all bids for the above-referenced project have been rejected due to being 
over budget. The City reserves the right to reject all submittals or to cancel award of the Contract 
at any time before execution of the Contract by both parties if rejection or cancellation of the award 
is deemed to be in the City's best interest. If you had physically submitted an original copy of the 
Bid Security, it shall be returned to your firm via USPS.  
 
If the City has determined to solicit this project once again, you will be notified when advertised. 
Thank you for participating in our solicitation process; we hope that you will continue to submit for 
other City projects as appropriate.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrew Klos, CPPB 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
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